
  

   Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendragon          Term :      Spring  2021     Theme: Space  

What we have been 

learning: 
Some photos of our learning 

What a term! However, I have really 

enjoyed getting to know all the pupils 

and we have had fun with our space 

topic.  

In English we have been working on our 

verbs (doing words). We started the term 

with a story called ‘Back to Earth with a 

Bump’ followed by an animated story 

called ‘The Way Back Home’. We then 

moved on to listening to a story about an 

astronaut that was read to us by an 

astronaut on the ISS. This was very 

popular and so was learning about how 

the astronauts live on the ISS. All this 

linked into verbs. These last couple of 

weeks we have been writing poems 

using all the verbs that we have learnt. 

We are still practising our reading and 

phonics everyday too.  

In Maths we have been focusing on our 

adding, number skills and halves and 

quarters. We have really enjoyed playing 

Maths games once a week with our class 

friends.  

The afternoons see us cooking, getting 

creative, exploring through science, 

making a mess and we must not forget 

the rocket launch with Jon earlier in the 

term.  

I think by far our favourite afternoon 

activity has been our spaceology. We 

have built it up as the weeks have gone 

by so that we visit each planet through 

our senses, movement and music. It now 

takes an entire afternoon to get round 

the whole solar system and back to 

Earth!  

 

Have a lovely Easter break and we will 

see you again in two weeks. 

 

Take care, 

 

The Pendragon Team.  

 
 I had so many photos to share but could only select a couple!   

   
 

   
 

  
 

 

    
Dates to remember  
Last day of term is Thursday 1st April 2021 

School starts back on Monday 19th April 2021 

 


